LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-  



28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)

	Question 1:  
“Can you please outline the Council’s procedures and correct practice for donating and pledging to crowdfunding Campaigns?”
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Janet Mote
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)

	Question 2: 

“A year ago I was informed that there would be a review of car parking charges across the Borough. When is there going to be a review of the car parking charges at the Cambridge Road Car Park?”
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Glen Hearnden (Portfolio Holder for Housing and Employment)
	Question 3: 

“Is your administration making best use of all the funds within the Housing Revenue Account?”



LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Varsha Parmar (Portfolio Holder for Public Health, Equality and Community Safety)
	Question 4:  

“What is the Council doing to prevent and protect against the increased number of acid attacks?”
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner: 

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Varsha Parmar (Portfolio Holder for Public Health, Equality and Community Safety)
	Question 5:  

“What steps are you taking to protect Harrow’s Police Stations?”
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Varsha Parmar (Portfolio Holder for Public Health, Equality and Community Safety)
	Question 6:  

How is the Council making the most of voluntary sector organisations when forming early intervention and crime prevention strategy?
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)

	Question 7:  

“The last time Harrow Council froze council tax, was in 2014 when it was led by Cllr. Susan Hall and the Conservatives. After Labour’s 3 successive council tax rises, adding over 11% to our residents’ bills, will you rule out further council tax rises in 2018?”
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Richard Almond
Asked of:
Councillor Christine Robson (Portfolio Holder for Children, Young People and Schools)

	Question 8:  

Do you believe that your department’s budget was actually sound and realistic when you proposed it to Council in February and are you confident that you will contain your department’s spending within the budgeted figure by the end of the current financial year? 
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28 SEPTEMBER 2017
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Marilyn Ashton
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)

	Question 9:  

“Are the increasing missed bin collections one of those “little big things” the Leader is so proud of?”




